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Management changes in Eastnine  
 

Eastnine AB (publ) today announces that the company’s CFO Lena Krauss, who has been employed since 2014, 

has decided to leave her position in Eastnine to resume a corresponding position in another company.  

 

“Lena’s commitment, energy, positive spirit and integrity have been critical in many of the transformation stages 

that Eastnine has undergone in recent years. We thank Lena for her significant contribution in creating shareholder 

value during five eventful years, and we wish her luck with her new challenges” says Kestutis Sasnauskas, CEO. 

 

The process of recruiting a successor will begin and Lena Krauss will continue as CFO in Eastnine until December. 

 

For further information contact: 

Kestutis Sasnauskas, CEO, +46 8 505 97 700 

Lena Krauss, CFO, +46 73 988 44 66 

 

Eastnine AB (publ) is a Swedish investment company with a net asset value of EUR 232.3m. The company is currently 

transitioning into a focused Baltic real estate company, with an aim to generate predictable cash flows by being a long-

term provider of sustainable prime office space in the Baltic capitals. Eastnine is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm, Mid Cap. 

 

This information is information that Eastnine AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation and the Securities 

Markets Act. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons set out above, at 08:00 a.m. CET on 17 

September 2018. 

 


